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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





February 17, 2017





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


I had sent my friend a card with a picture of our children---but, unknowingly, misaddressed it. By chance, it came back on the day our 4-year-old son opened the mail. “Wow” he shouted, examining the contents. “They have the same kids we do!”


 (Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it  is urgent.)








 Science:   Continue with animals





Spelling:   Long i: I, y, igh





Grammar:  see, saw





Math: Finish Base Ten 





Reading:   *See handout*














Attached to this note you will find your scheduled conference. If your time does not work for you, please let me know. I am sure we can work something else out.


NOTE: 


Thursday, Feb 23: Students are dismissed at noon.


NO SCHOOL FOR THE KIDS FRIDAY, Feb. 24th and NO SCHOOL MONDAY Feb. 27th (Winter Break)


Have a great weekend!








